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FREE FAMILY LEGO BUILDING EVENT AT SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE 

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – South Suburban College will be hosting a Free Family LEGO 
Building Event on Saturday, October 28, 2017 from 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., at their Oak 
Forest Center in Room 5170. 

Families are invited to help build our own LEGO city and engage in STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics). We provide the bricks, you provide the 
imagination!  We will also be offering tours of the college’s Maker Lab; including 3D 
Printers, Laser System, CNC machining, electronics and design software. Light 
refreshments will be provided.   

The Oak Forest Campus is located at 16333 S. Kilbourn Avenue, Oak Forest, IL. For more 
information, please contact Anna Helwig at (708) 596-2000, ext. 5706, ahelwig@ssc.edu or 
Desmond Campbell at (708) 596-2000, ext. 3256, dcampbell@ssc.edu.  For more information 
about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please visit www.ssc.edu or 
contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   
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